
 
 

Term 2 Week 4  2018                                                                              Principal:  Jenni McKeon 

Tumbulgum Public School 

Student Attendance 
Student attendance at school is an important issue for all of 
us on a number of fronts. I have attached an information 
sheet for parents so that you can understand your 
obligations and requirements under the education act. I am 
most grateful to those parents who support the school in 
this area by ensuring their children are at school on time 
each and every day, as well as let us know in a timely 
manner of any absences for illness or to attend doctor’s 
appointments. If you have any concerns or queries about 
student attendance, I am more than happy to talk with you 
about this.   
 

Lucas Proudfoot 
What an amazing day we had today 
with our visiting author Lucas 
Proudfoot. He entertained all the 
children  and then did an awesome 
writing workshop with students in 
years 2-6. There were lots of laughs 
and some fantastic learning, 
especially about local Aboriginal 
culture. 
 

Athletics Coaching 
We have been very lucky to have a grant to pay for athletics 
coaching at the school this term. The teachers have been 
taking students for athletics skills, but this will be 
augmented by coaching from Sheree from Little Athletics at 
Cudgen, who is coming in for 3 long sessions in coming 
weeks on a Friday. We hope your children are inspired to 
continue their athletics practice at home.   
 

FNC Dance 
The organisation of this is progressing well and we are very 
excited that almost every child is attending. The final 
touches are being added to costumes and our final practice 
with Fingal is scheduled for June 6, when they will be visiting 
our school for the day. 
 

State Library Visit 
Next Thursday the senior class are in for a day of fun 
learning when Stage 2 and 3 from Condong Public School 
join us. We have some sport and maths activities planned 
before a special show from the State Library. There is no 
charge for this visit.   

 

District Cross Country 
Congratulations to Sid, Iolama, Flynn, Mata’afa, Isla, Jackson, 
Jorja and Lalau who attended the District Cross Country at 
Murwillumbah on Wednesday. All students represented the 
school with great behaviour and ran their best. Events such 
as these, where our students compete against students 
from other schools is important in their development of 
particular skills such as running, but also in learning about 
competition and getting along with others and in the world. 
I’m very proud of these students’ efforts.  
 

Week 5 Assembly 
A reminder that next Thursday we will have our Week 5 
assembly where each class will present a short item 
showcasing some of the work we are doing in class. You are 
most welcome to attend,. 

 
 
Jenni McKeon  - Principal 

 

Caring 
Learning Growing 
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TERM 1 2018 

Term 2 

Week 5 

Thursday 31/5—State Library Visit with 

Condong Public School 

2:30—special assembly 

3:15—P&C 

Term 2 

Week 7 

Tuesday 12 June—FNC Dance Concert. 7pm

-8:15pm 

Rehearsal bus leaves school 8:00am 

Term 2 

Week  9  

Tuesday 26 June—Brisbane Excursion 8am-

5pm 

Term 2 

Week 10 

Friday 6 July 2018.—Last day of term 
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FNC Dance Concert Tickets 

Have you bought your tickets? 

Use the link below to order your tickets.  

Go to the HOTA website and search for Far North Coast Dance Festival 
and choose your seat. 

 

Ticketing Link:  https://secure.hota.com.au/WebPages/EntaWebGateway/
gateway.aspx?E=N&QL=S891|VART|G~/WEBPAGES/EntaWebShow/

https://secure.hota.com.au/WebPages/EntaWebGateway/gateway.aspx?E=N&QL=S891|VART|G~/WEBPAGES/EntaWebShow/ShowDatesCombo.aspx
https://secure.hota.com.au/WebPages/EntaWebGateway/gateway.aspx?E=N&QL=S891|VART|G~/WEBPAGES/EntaWebShow/ShowDatesCombo.aspx

